
From: Linda Antonioni 

Sent: 22 September 2022 14:16 

To: Planning Planning 

Subject: Objection to a planning application 

 

[EXTERNAL EMAIL] Beware – This email originated outside Camden Council and may be malicious 

Please take extra care with any links, attachments, requests to take action or for you to verify your password etc. 

Please note there have been reports of emails purporting to be about Covid 19 being used as cover for scams so 

extra vigilance is required. 

 

Dear Sirs 

 

I have submitted an objection to a planning application no 2022/3289/P on behalf of Mr 

Renzo Leccacorvi  as Mr Leccacorvi does not have a PC, 

computer or any other technology to do email. 

 

I have been authorised by Mr Leccacorvi and have added his telephone number on the 

application objection, if you wish to call him - he is elderly in his late 80's and does not 

understand how forms work.. 

 

I also spoke with a gentleman from the Camden planning department and explained the 

situation and he confirmed I was able to do this. 

 

kind regards 

 

Linda Antonioni 


